Ryan, Debbie

From: Puco ContactOPSB

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 8:39 AM

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: public comment 20-0417-EL-BGN

Attachments: 20-0417-EL-BGN Grover Hill Wind,LLC; 20-0417-EL-BGN Grover Hill Wind,LLC

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please file email below and photos in the two attachments

From: Ginna Hinchcliff

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 4:31 PM

To: Butler, Matthew

Cc: Chase Dunderman

Subject: 20-0417-EL-BGN Grover Hill Wind, LCC

Good Afternoon Matthew,

Chase Dunderman and myself would like you to file pictures that were taken of the Blue Creek Project that is around our
neighboring communities of Scott, Ohio and Haviland, Ohio in Paulding county just 5 miles west on SR 114 from Grover
Hill. Mr. Dunderman will be emailing you those pictures that were taken by us on public road ways around both towns.
There will be 2 emails from him with myself cc in them. Please also add our email to the file too.

This shows a huge difference in satellite view verus how we see them everyday. These wind turbines are towering over
these two communities like skyscrapers in a rural area. That project ends 2 miles west on 114 from Grover Hill. But Latty
Township that Grover Hill is located in already has windmills located at the end of Blue Creek Project that started this
new project of continuous development of more wind turbines that are moving across Paulding County.

As a life long community member and life long residents of Paulding County. We feel there are enough wind turbines in
our county and most differently don't wanna live with them towering over our little rual community of 500 people or
less. Both Scott and Haviland are smaller then our community in population.

We feel our community should have a actual say in this project being forced on us by the wind company and local
landowners who are just looking to significantly increase their annual income at the communities expense.

Sincerely;
Ginna Hinchcliff & Chase Dunderman
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